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7th November 2022 
 

Aladdin Pantomime  
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am pleased to inform you that on the morning Wednesday 30th November, we have the 
pantomime Aladdin coming to Ellington for a whole school performance. This is a 90-minute 
pantomime for children from Nursery up to Year 6. 
 
It was my aim to take the whole school to watch a pantomime at a theatre but the costs for 
this were enormous and unfortunately this was not possible.  
 
In order to support with the cost of the show in school, we are asking for a contribution of 
£3 per child. This is a voluntary contribution but this will enable us to have future shows in 
school for the children. Money will be collected on School Gateway. This has now gone live 
on the app in the ‘Payments’ section.  
 
Best Wishes,  
 
Mr Hodgson 
Headteacher  
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